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I saw the map that outlined where the homeless encampments will
be restricted in certain areas. GOWER underpass was one place.
But I was informed that BRONSON overpass where I live is NOT
being included as part of the redistricting of where these people
can live on the street. If this is TRUE. THEN ALL HELL WILL
BREAK OUT. You can't SHUFFLE homeless around like a deck
of cards to other blocks where people live because SOME FOLKS
do not want it on their block. This is VERY, VERY BAD
POLICY. And I see lawsuits in the horizon. I am right next to the
freeway overpass. We are now seeing tents arriving there every
day. When I got to the neighborhood 6 years ago there were no
encampments anywhere in sight. Then about 3+ going on 4 years
ago the West Hollywood Food Coalition began food services
inside the Salvation Army and slowly the homeless and tents
came on Carlos (back of property). A once quiet, safe and clean
side street became a NIGHTMARE of filth, garbage, violence,
theft, drugs, etc. The homeless and tents are down the block on
Hollywood Blvd/Bronson corner by Tommy's. A growing
SHANTYTOWN is next to it on off ramp. We have had transients
and other mentally ill trespassers on and inside our property along
with roaming around the streets looking to sit/sleep or whatever.
STOP THIS MADNESS. And start fixing the problems with
REAL SOLUTION. Hard but necessary.



